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October 19, 2010

Bryan Pepin-Donat
Lampson International LLC
Kennewick , Washington

This letter is written on behalf of Suncor Energy Inc in Fort Mc Murray, Canada. In general it is a special
thank you and a letter of reference for Lampson International out of Kennewick, Washington. [ have
personally been working with Lampson since March of 2004 as the Project Manager and Operations
Manager for the development and operation of a prototype technology at Suncor.

1 will highlight a few items and welcome further discussions on the highlighted notes.

From the onset of the project, when Suncoer brought Lampson onboard, it was to use their Engineering
excellence to aid with the development, design and implementation of mobility options for the project
components. From the start it was clear that Lampson's engineering excellence and creative approach
would result in innovative methods and equipment relative to the transport of 1425t material handling
facilities. '

Over the period from 2004 to the present Lampson has consistently shown depth in the area of project
planning, problem solving and has been able to support the Project Plan at a very high level. During the
operations phase of the project Lampson has continually supported the project with high quality
operators, engineers and senior leaders. Much of the project success can be attributed to the safe,
professional and efficient personnel and methods that Lampson provided during the 3.5 year operational
period.

Starting with initial negotiations and continuing through project planning, project implementation and
project operations Lampson and Suncor developed a mutual respect and a firm relationship. This mutual
respect fostered high efficiency in the day to day activities. Lampson has always been available to refresh
some engineering lifts and sit and discuss lessons learned to establish Team clarity for the next phase.
This short notice response and their continued support was always highly appreciated and has placed
Lampson as a leader in the industry in the eyes of Suncor.

In conclusion | would welcome any further discussions help clarify the statements above and would highly
recommend Lampson International LLC as a company to be associated with

Sincerely,

Paul MacDougall

Operations Manager

Bitument Production Technology
Suncor Energy Inc
780-881-1220



